
Dear Partners, 

The new call for application for Visiting Professors is now open. For the academic year 2020-

2021 UniFg offers 14 positions for faculty members from EU and non-EU universities interested in 

lecturing official courses at Bachelor (undergraduate degree), Master (postgraduate degree) level 

and PhD. 

Deadline for submission: January 20, 2021 (all day). 

We would appreciate if you could share this message with your professors who might be 
interested in this offer. 
  
For further details:  
https://www.unifg.it/bandi/visiting-professors-lanno-accademico-2020-2021 
 
As applicants are requested to produce an official letter of invitation duly signed by a professor of 
the University of Foggia, please refer to our Departmental Erasmus Coordinator in order to find 
the right professor in your field of study at uniFG 
 

Departmental Erasmus Coordinator 
Department of Economics 
prof. Piervito Bianchi 
piervito.bianchi@unifg.it 

Department of Law 
prof. Domenico Viti 
domenico.viti@unifg.it 

Department of Humanities. Literature, Cultural Heritage, Education Sciences 
prof.ssa Tiziana Ingravallo 
tiziana.ingravallo@unifg.it 

Department of the Sciences of Agriculture, Food and Environment 
prof. Luciano Beneduce 
luciano.beneduce@unifg.it 

Department Medical and Surgical Sciences 
(Degree courses: Nursing and Medicine and Surgery) 
Prof. Giuseppe Stefano Netti 
giuseppestefano.netti@unifg.it 

Department Clinical and Experimental Medicine 
(Degree courses: Biomedical laboratory techniques, Biomolecular Sciences and Technology, 
Dietetics, 
Imaging and Radiotherapy Techniques, Physiotherapy, Sport sciences, physical exercise and human 
health, Dentistry And Dental Implants ) 
Prof.ssa Rosa Santacroce 
rosa.santacroce@unifg.it 

 

Kind regards 

International Relations Department 

University of Foggia  
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